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I would like to thank all the Coaches, Managers and volunteers for all their time this past season.
There were still many positions that remained vacant on the board. Chebucto had a large number of
suspensions and discipline issues this year.

Coaches Selection
For this season, the call for coaches went out with a deadline of June 18, 2023. The coaches selection
committee reviewed applications and contacted successful candidates. We continue to see increased numbers
of non parent coaches volenteer.

Coaches Survey
This year there was an overwhelming response to the midseason survey. The observations parents provided
were used to provide feedback to coaches. The year end survey will be used by the coaches selection
committee for more feedback. Thanks again to the parents who responded this year.

Highlights of the Season
● Consistant amount of coaches continue to volunteer to fill all vacancies

Suggestions and Ideas for Next Season
● More support for coaches in all levels
● People need to volunteer so positions will be filled

In summary, I would like to thank all departing board members for their service to CMHA and I look forward to
next season.

Respectfully submitted,
Craig Messervey
Executive VP


